Rachel Daliva

I am in support of this proposal for affordable housing and clean-up of this site. As a resident and
homeowner in Skyways, it's incredibly vital that we grow and invest smartly in this area without
pushing out its current residents. I'm hoping that this project can continue to engage the community
with transparency in this process.



